
From: Mr. & Mrs. Ed H Heilman
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Monday, January 27, 2020 9:00:09 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

SB 1530 will not help our family farm. In the first year alone the cost burden is over $3,000. which will only
increase every year under SB 1530. this is irresponsible and harms my family and community.  We urge you to
oppose SB 1530. Thank you for listening to my concerns and voting "no" in 2020

Sincerely,

Ed H Heilman
12616 S Spangler Rd
Oregon City, OR 97045
lheilman@bctonline.com


